
 

 

 
 

22500 Salamo Road 
West Linn, Oregon 97068 

http://westlinnoregon.gov 
 

TRANSPORTATION  
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING  

SUMMARY NOTES 
Wednesday, August 28, 2024 

6:00 pm – West Linn City Hall – HYBRID 
 

Providing advice regarding: TSP, CIP transportation projects, TDM improvements, general transportation 
issues, and encouraging alternative transportation systems along with other duties as assigned by Council. 

 
 

Members Present: Rich Faith, Thomas Reuss, Greg DiLoreto, Rick Larson, Jeff Krug, Evan 
Garich 
Members Absent: Jake Ridens 
Staff Present: Erich – Public Works Director/City Engineer, Clark Ide – Assistant City 
Engineer, Chris Myers – Associate Planner 
Public Present: Mary Baumgardner – City Council Rep 
Guests: Karen Wied, Matt Bell with Kittelson  
 

1. Call to Order and Introductions – Called to order by Rich Faith 
 
2.  Review and approval of June 2024 Summary Notes 

Rick Larson made a motion to approve, seconded by Thomas Reuss. 
Rich Faith – vote to approve 
Greg DiLoreto – vote to approve 
Thomas Reuss – vote to approve 
Rick Larson – vote to approve 
Jeff Krug – vote to approve  
Evan Garich – vote to approve 
Unanimous approval 

 
2. Public Comments  

None 
 
4.   Business:  

a. Highway 43 Vision Plan – Staff update 
Staff gave the Board members an overview of the vision for the Hwy 43 corridor. The 
project should be about 2 years long.  Staff said they are looking at the land uses adjacent 
the corridor as well as connectivity between neighborhoods adjacent to the corridor.   Staff 
said they are reviewing city codes.  Staff indicated they are working on community 
engagement and working with City Council and the Planning Commission.  Staff said they 



 

 

are doing a tax increment financing feasibility study starting in early 2025.  Another big part 
of the project in 2025 will be a mixed-use zoning code, using a consultant to write a new 
zoning code for the City, which will incorporate the City’s desires and needs.   
 
 
b. Sidewalk Infill & Prioritization – Staff update 
Matt Bell with Kittelson gave a presentation which includes how Kittelson went about 
prioritizing projects during the planning process.  Kittelson hopes to have an initial draft of 
reprioritization projects to staff by the end of the year for review.   
 
  

5.  General Capital Project Update 
10th Street project close out: Staff has a walk through tomorrow with a punch list.  
Landscape restoration will happen in fall. 
 
Fields Bridge Park work is ongoing.  There are now curbs and paving is happening. They are 
trying to get the sidewalk and bike path completed in a couple of weeks and have it paved 
the last week of September.    
 
Cedaroak Safe Routes to School - Staff shared the work is almost complete.  The sidewalk is 
done, and the stormwater planters are being worked on. Striping will be the first week of 
September.   

 
6.  Board/Discussion/Announcements 
     Councilor Baumgardner noted the new TriMet bus line. 
 
7.  Adjournment – Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM by Rich. 
 


